
I agree with HB 1172 (Election Law - Absentee Ballot Envelopes - Party  

Affiliation) and would like for you to move this bill forward. I think this bill is 

very specific and very clear in its intent to remove all indications of party 

affiliation from the envelops. It is such an easy way to provide another 

layer of protection to ensure that our elections are fair. It will prevent 

anyone from knowing the which party the voter belongs to and therefore 

discourage tampering, either during delivery to the voter or afterwards, 

while in route to the election board, for counting. It seems like such plain, 

common-sense practice, that I am not sure why it is not already being 

done. You can make this happen today, with this bill.  

 

Lind Stevens 

 
 


